The Murrayville Village Board met for a special meeting on March 25, 2024 at
6pm. Mayor Brian Saxer called the meeting to order followed by the pledge of
Allegiance.

Roll call answering present were, Mayor Brian Saxer, Trustees Francis Fitzgerald,
John Lonergan, Audrey Wardell and Kevin Braley.

The purpose of the meeting was to review the applications and discuss the
interviews of the 3 applicants for the position of Village Maintenance Worker. The
applicants are Brady Brackett, Cody Kitselman and Wesley Anders.

After some discussion and review of interview notes, and the hourly wage of
$20.00 per hour, Kevin Braley made a motion to hire Wesley Anders with John
Lonergan 2™. And motion passed with all ayes.

Wes will need to submit to a drug and alcohol test and a soft background check.

With no other business to discuss John Lonergan made a motion to adjourn with
Francis Fitzgerald 2", Motion passed with all ayes.

Kevin Braley, Trustee.



